
 

As we begin this winter season,  

we would like to express our  

appreciation for all of the  

adult volunteers at  

St. Joseph Church and School. 
 

 Please join us for an appreciation  

dinner in your honor given by 

Fr. Jean Baptiste and Fr. Tien Tran 

As well as  the St. Joseph Administrative Staff 
 

Saturday, January 26th! 

6:00 - 8:00PM 

Parish Life Center 

 

Reservations are required. 

Sign up by going to our website:  

www.saintjosephchurchnashville.org 

Or call the church office. 
 

All reservations must be turned in by January 21st 
 

SO SAVE THE DATE!!! 


